
At this meeting, city staff and consultants will introduce the study
scope and timeline and share the results of the citywide curb
inventory and existing conditions analysis. 
Participants will be invited to share their needs, goals, and concerns
with living in, working in, or visiting Somerville and using the parking
and curb system.

  

 

Citywide Parking & Curb Use Study

Mayor Joseph A. Curtatone and the Parking Study Task Force invite
you to a virtual community meeting to discuss the

Two options to attend:
Tuesday, November 9, 12:30 pm - 2:00 pm 

Wednesday, November 10, 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm
Virtual Meeting Links: somervillema.gov/parkingstudy

 

Visit somervillema.gov/parkingstudy to learn more and to sign up for project updates. For
translation requests, contact 311(617-666-3311).
Persons with disabilities who need auxiliary aids or reasonable modifications should please
contact Nancy Bacci in advance at 617-625-6600 x 2250 or nbacci@somervillema.gov.


